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“A CHURCH FOR ALL” 

CHELSEA 
NEWSLET

TER 

WHAT’S ON WHAT’S ON WHAT’S ON WHAT’S ON     
at Chelsea Church at Chelsea Church at Chelsea Church at Chelsea Church     

of Christof Christof Christof Christ    

    

TuesdayTuesdayTuesdayTuesday:    

Scope @ the Men’s Shed 9-12 noon, 
Skilling Australia 9am-4pm 

Christian Women’s Fellowship 
2nd Tuesday of month 

Wednesday: Wednesday: Wednesday: Wednesday:  

Community Breakfast 8-10 am,  
Men’s Shed 9am-12 noon,  
Skilling Australia 9am-4pm 

Wednesday Afternoon Games 10-4pm 

Thursday:Thursday:Thursday:Thursday:    

Men’s shed 9am –12 noon  
AA 11am - 12.30pm 

Skilling Australia 9am-4pm 
Bible study 3pm & 7.00pm 

FridayFridayFridayFriday: 

Woorinyan @ the Men’s Shed 9-12 

Sunday:Sunday:Sunday:Sunday:    

Worship 10am each week 

Pizza Church 4pm each week 

 

Introduction to Christianity  

4th Sunday of each month12 noon 

Disciples For 

Jesus 

 
November 21 
Do you ever play dress-ups?  Have you 

ever dressed as a King or Queen?  

Esther was a young woman 
who was chosen by the king 

of Persia to be his queen.  

She chose to reveal her love 
for God to the king in order 

to save God’s people.   
Could you be so brave?   

 
 
 

Preparation for the birth of Jesus. 

From November 28 to December 12 we 
will be preparing for a short presentation 

we will do in the chapel on December 19. 
So bring along your creative ideas as we 
make angels, sheep, stars, shepherds, 

baby Jesus, Mary and Joseph.   
 

What part will you play? 

PRAYERSPRAYERSPRAYERSPRAYERS 
Please pray for the following… 

Isabella Taylor (little girl with tumour).  
Jan & Keith, Sid & Lesley,  

Christine, Natalie, Lyn, 
Peter & Joan Hazeldene,  

Greig Kidman, Lesley, Joyce,  
Yvonne (Dianne’s sister in-law),  

Belinda (Dianne’s friend),  
Kath Marshall, Kathleen Frost,  

Mark Hughes and family  
and any others on the hearts of 

our church family.  



Steve’s sayings…  
 
Today we come to the end of the year of Luke and also the 
end of our church year with our AGM today.  
As we look to the end of one period and the beginning of  
another, it is a good time to ask questions. A good question to 
begin with is, are we still willing to risk following Jesus? 
Is there a danger we could get comfortable with the things we 
are doing? Are we still willing to listen and go into uncharted 
waters if called? Are we willing to let go of some things to 
make room for new callings? How will we know if we are being 
called? How does God normally call us, how would we test 
this call? Faith is not a still wind or a pedestrian route! 
 

Steve 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

• Sunday 21 November (TODAY)  —Annual General Meeting  
 
• Sunday 5 December (new date) —Trivia Lunch (Church Hall)  

 

 

Minister Stephen Rose  
3 Blantyre Ave Chelsea 
Office: 03 9773 0301  
Mob 0429 783 482 
 

Secretary:  
 

Shed Ministry: Keith Holt 

Prayer Ministry:  
 

Visiting Ministry Val Arnold, Keith Holt,  
 Syd & Lesley Jackson  
 

Editor: Margaret Dowlan 
 
 

See phone list for contact details  


